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August 21, 2017
Dear Parents,

This year has gotten off to a good start!  Thank you for all of your support!
Homework will increase a little bit and quizzes and test studying will be in full swing.  If it seems like your child is taking a long time to do the homework, (especially Spalding), it will get better as it becomes more routine.  
I am still inputting parent emails into a contact list for myself.  Once that happens, I will also email the Keely’s Korner (usually on Fridays).
Bathroom 

Some children are using the restroom quite often during my teaching time. I am strongly encouraging them to use the bathroom before school, during morning recess, during lunch recess, and our afternoon class bathroom break.  That is 4 opportunities.  If there are restroom issues I need to know about, please send a doctor’s note.  

Curriculum Night
3rd Grade Curriculum Night will be on Wednesday, Aug. 30st from 7:00-7:30.  Please bring with you your Yellow Parent Information Folder and any questions you may have.   (  

Children are not invited to attend.  A reminder that tonight is reserved for curriculum and that if you would like to speak about your individual child, please schedule a conference.  I appreciate your understanding!

[image: image2.png]



Curriculum
In Spalding/Spelling, we will review Phonograms #27-54. The quiz over those will be on Thursday.  We will be working with Spelling Review List.  Our pre-test is on Wednesday and the final test and dictations is on Friday.  
In grammar, we continue with Prepositions.  There will bea test on listing all 28 is on Wednesday.  Learning to identify them will help us with identifying prepositional phrases and begin writing sentences opening with prepositional phrases.
In reading this week, we will be reading the next story called “The Great Minu”.  A vocabulary list for this story was given out today and needs to be studied daily.  There will be a vocabulary quiz of matching the definitions with words given on Friday.
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In social studies, we will have a fill in the blank quiz with a work bank on the Star Spangled Banner on Wednesday.  (There is a word bank.)
In math, we will have our first graded assessment on Friday. Then, we have tests every 5 lessons.  
Tests and quizzes
Wednesday:
 Spelling Pretest (List 1), Star Spangled Banner Quiz; Prep. Test
Thursday:

 Phonogram Quiz over cards 27-54
Friday:  
 Final Spelling test and dictation, 1st math test,  
             
 Reading Vocabulary Quiz over “The Great Minu” 

I hope you have a super week!  

********Passwords were sent home for Family Link to look up your child’s grades on valleyacademy.com. ***********

Mrs. Keely (
Important Reminders:                            

Remember to send a LABELED water bottle each day with your child!

Check your child’s homework!  Let me know of any difficulties.

Sign your child’s planner daily.  It is considered a homework assignment!  
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